
 

 

T.B.A.R.C. 

The minutes for January 28
th

, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Club President, Jerry Bishop, W8KQ, followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance.   

Roll Call of the Officers: All Present 

President: Jerry W8KQ 

Vice President: Denny KC8UWC 

Treasurer: Glenn WK8P 

Secretary: Dick W1UP 

 

There were nine members and two guests present. 

 

• The minutes from the October meeting were handed out and approved as printed on a motion by 

Leonard, KC8DOJ, seconded by Earl, KC8TC, motion passed, all in favor. 

• Treasurer’s report was presented and motioned to accept by Jim, KC8RIW and seconded by Jerry, W8KQ. 

Passed – all in favor. 

• Club President, Jerry, W8KQ, gave a report on the Christmas party held at the South Side Fire Hall on 

December 21
st

.  There were 25 in attendance.  Jerry thanked Jim, KC8RIW, for all of the years hosting the 

party.  Jim spoke on his up-coming retirement plans and a good time was had by all.  Thanks to everyone 

who came and helped to make the party possible. 

• Jerry, W8KQ, gave a quick history of the Thunder Bay HF Net the we are restarting on Wednesdays, 8:00 

PM on 3973 MHz on the 75 meter band.  We are still looking for perhaps a better day/time to be able to 

get more Hams involved, but for now it will continue as is. 

• Joe, K8JMM, is still in Jamieson Nursing home.  His Birthday is coming up in March.  A card will be available 

for everyone to sign at the February meeting.  His address is listed below: 

Joe Mielcarek  Rm 166 

790 S Us Hwy 23, Box 369 

Harrisville, Michigan 48740 

•  

New Business: 

• Field Day 2014 – committee leaders 

o Publicity will be handled by Dick, W1UP 

o Hugh, KC8OVZ and Jerry, W8KQ, will head up operations and site set-up  

o Denny, KC8UWC volunteered to coordinate food. 

• A quick over view of the ThunderBayARC.org website was shown. 

The presentation was the free software 4nec2 was shown using two of four youtube videos by dx2hunt.  Links to 

the download site and the videos can be found on the ThunderBayARV.org site under the “Links” menu. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM on a motion by Denny, KC8UWC seconded by Dick, W1UP. 


